
  

Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
January 31, 2023 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Kate Siebrandt- Vice President, Maria Becker- Treasurer,                                      

Kristi Brummels- Secretary,         Crys Bauermeister, Brandy Price  
 

                      Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to Order   

Secretary’s Report Kristi provided a summary of the October 2022 meeting minutes (the November 2022 meeting was 
cancelled due to weather and PATS does not meet in December). Crys motioned to 
approve the report. Kate seconded. Report approved. 

  Treasurer’s Report Maria provided a summary of the treasurer’s report. The bill for the playground equipment has been 
paid in full. Kristi motioned to approve the report. Crys seconded. Report approved. 

PATS Bank Account Pierce Public Schools voted to move their financial accounts from Midwest Bank to Elkhorn 
Valley Bank. Kate motioned to move the PATS account to Elkhorn Valley Bank to be consistent 
with the school. Maria seconded. Motion unanimously approved.  

Boot Bags  We are currently out of boot bags. Katie will check into current pricing. We will order up to 300 bags 
for future use.   

Snack Sales     Snack sales will be held Friday, February 10th. Kristi will coordinate snack sale donations and 
volunteers. Approximately 10-12 volunteers are needed to bring snacks each month. A lot of the 
volunteers listed are the same from month to month. Kristi will continue to utilize Facebook as 
needed to request additional volunteers.  

T-shirt Orders T-shirts were ordered on January 1st and sorted at this meeting. Katie will ask Mr. Suehl for a good 
date to distribute the t-shirts. She will also ask him to coordinate a photo of all the students wearing 
their t-shirts. Remind will be used to notify parents about the t-shirts.  

Mother/Son Event  The dance team is sponsoring a father/daughter dance. PATS discussed hosting a mother/son event. 
There was discussion about whether or not PATS should also sponsor a father/daughter event. 
Discussion was tabled.  

Bulletin Board Revamp Kayla Hoesing volunteered to assist with decorating the bulletin board. She has several ideas for the 
board. 

Future Business  A spirit sale for wrestling/basketball was discussed. We may hold one on February 10th or prior to 
district basketball.  

Meeting Adjournment  Crys motioned to adjourn the meeting. Kate seconded. Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
February 28th.   

 


